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Reminder: Self-Administered Drug Coverage for Medicare Members  

The purpose of this notification is to remind providers that self-administered drugs listed in Centers for Medicare 
& Medicaid Services (CMS) medical policy article A53022 are excluded from coverage under Medicare Part B. 
While subcutaneously administered drugs listed in the article will be denied payment under Part B as a benefit 
exclusion, coverage may be available for the self-administered drugs under a member’s Part D pharmacy 
benefit.  
 
Information about drugs not separately reimbursed or not covered under Part B for reasons other than “usually 
self-administered” can be found in Medicare Part A and Part B MAC publications available online at cms.gov.  
 
Questions?  
If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 

https://www.cms.gov/medicare-coverage-database/view/article.aspx?articleId=53022&DocID=A53022

